
USS MASSEY Association Reunion Registration 
Herndon Virginia 

25 to 29 August 2011 
 
Member Name ___________________________________ 
Years served on MASSEY:  19_______ to 19______ 
Plank owner:   Yes    No  (circle)  
Rank/Rate on MASSEY:  ____________ 
First time attendee?     Yes      No   (circle) 
Persons accompanying member    Relationship 
 
___________________________    ____________ 
___________________________    ____________ 
___________________________    ____________ 
 
Attendee Member Number: ______ 
2011 Dues paid ______Yes ______No (member only); If No, enclose $10.00 _________   
 
Registration Fee Pre-Paid - $245.00                   $_________  
                  Total Enclosed   $_________ 
 
Note: 
Registration includes: Breakfast for three days, banquet including tax & gratuity, buffet at 
Phillips Flagship Restaurant, hospitality room refreshments and supplies, memorial service, 
entertainment, & guests.  Also included:  Transportation with tour guide to: 
 -  Day # 1 (Fri. 26 Aug): 
  WW11 Memorial, US Navy Memorial & Heritage Center with memorial service, lunch at 
 Phillips Flagship Restaurant on the Potomac, & US Holocaust Memorial and Museum. 
 -  Day # 2: 
 National Firearms Museum in Fairfax in AM and the Smithsonian’s Steven F. Udvar-
 Hazy National Air & Space Museum in Dulles. 
 
All fees and gratuities are included. 
 
Does not include room fees.  Room reservations must be made by the attendee and can be made 
by calling 834-760-5839 or 188-233-9527 .  These are the only numbers to call to be sure to get 
our rate.  Can also be made using the web site.  On the MASSEY site, 
www.ussmasseyassociation.org click on the 2011 reunion and there will be a link to open the 
hotel web site along with an itinerary of the reunion. 
 
Please make checks payable to Philip Smith and in the memo portion, indicate it is for the USS 
MASSEY 2011 Reunion.  Registration and checks can be mailed to Phil at 221 Oak Rd.,  Drums, 
PA 18222. 
 
Please send your reservations early and no later than 30 days prior to the reunion since we must 
give our tour company a head count at that time and PAY THEM IN FULL! 


